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Are you curious about the construction behind the 
hospital? 

 

 
The Matthew Will Memorial Medical Center is being built to house expanded cancer 
care services, outpatient imaging technology and physician offices. These additional 
services will be made possible by community support of the Legacy Campaign, an 
effort to update critical areas of the hospital, expand patient care capacity and 
implement new medical technology. Learn more here. 

https://www.supportarroyogrande.org/legacy-campaign
https://www.supportarroyogrande.org/legacy-campaign
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You can help us provide these important services for our community by making a gift 
to support the Legacy Campaign today. 

 

 

 

 "Like" us on Facebook for timely updates with Foundation news and events! 

https://www.supportarroyogrande.org/legacy-campaign
https://www.facebook.com/SupportAGCommunityHospital/
https://www.supportarroyogrande.org/ways-to-give/donate-online
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Did you miss anything? You can find all of our previous Things You Should Know 
emails here! 

 
 

Arroyo Grande Community Hospital Foundation 
345 South Halcyon Road • Arroyo Grande, CA 93420 
Phone: 805.994.5421 | Fax: 805.994.5434 | Email: 

SupportAGCH@dignityhealth.org 
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